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Governor conveys Podi Barbi greetings 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B.D. Mishra (Retd.) has conveyed 

his heartiest festival greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of 

Podi Barbi. He expressed his hope that the festival will usher good harvest, 

prosperity and happiness in the society. 

In his message, the Governor said that every tribal festival of the State offers a 

platform to showcase the unique cultural heritage of the indigenous communities. It 

forms an essential adjunct to carry forward the tribe's vibrant and rich customs and 

traditions. Let the youth and the elders alike promote and preserve the distinct ethos 

and traditions of each tribe of the State which will go a long way in strengthening the 

unity in the diversity of our Nation, he said. 

On this auspicious occasion, I offer my prayers to All Mighty Donyi Polo for peace, 

amity and integration of the people of our State, the Governor said in his message. 
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